
 
 

 
NOTICE OF AWARD DECISION 

 
 
DATE: July 17, 2018 
 
TO: All Respondents 
 
FROM: Sherrie Ashby, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Award Decision 
 
As a result of the Invitation for Bids 33120, Herbicides and Related Adjuvants for the Invasive Plant 
Program it was approved by the District’s Governing Board at the regular Governing Board meeting to be 
held in Palatka on July 10, 2018 that multiple awards will be made as shown on the attached Award 
Summary (Attachment 1). 
 
Award of each product was determined by the lowest per unit cost. The following products received tie 
bids:  Clearcast®, Aquathol® K, Aquathol® Super K, Avast! SC, Sonar® AS, Sonar One, TIGR®, all 
respondents involved in a tie bid were certified as drug free workplaces. Pursuant to District policy 
procurement staff conducted a random drawing to determine the tie award.  
 
Attached please find the Award Summary (Attachment 1) and a document entitled “Notice of Rights” 
(Attachment 2), which describes certain rights you may have in regard to the awarding of this Invitation 
for Bids. You should pay close attention to the time limitations specified in the Notice of Rights. 
 
If you have any questions or comments based on the above recommendation, please call me at (386) 643-
1950 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
Attachment 1 — Award Summary 
Attachment 2 — Notice of Rights 
 
 
 
 
 


